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Primary School 

GREYSBROOKE 

Dear Parents & Guardians, 

I am writing to you today to share an exciting opportunity for our children. I have already introduced 

the new Learning Futures Student Leadership Programme during an assembly, and I know that many 

of our children are keen to apply. I have included some information about the programme for your 

information below.  

The programme will involve the selected children completing training, so that they can support staff 

and peers day-to-day and work on Learning Futures related projects and clubs. Our Digital Leaders 

will visit other schools and will take part in workshops at the Apple Store amongst other exciting 

opportunities. Joining our Digital Leader Programme offers numerous benefits for our children. 

Firstly, they gain a solid foundation in digital literacy, enhancing their ability to navigate and utilise 

technology effectively. These skills not only prepare them for future academic and professional 

pursuits but also empower them to assist their peers and teachers in integrating technology into our 

learning environment. Moreover, the program will foster leadership qualities as children take on 

responsibilities to share their newfound knowledge, creating a collaborative community within the 

school. Ultimately, by honing iPad skills and leveraging them to help others, our children will become 

not just consumers but contributors to the digital landscape. 

We are going to initially select 10 Digital Leaders from across the school to embark on their journey 

to becoming a Digital Genius. Applicants will need to be passionate about technology and be 

prepared to work collaboratively. It will require dedication and it may involve some work at home 

and during some lunch times. Applications can be made via the QR code below and are sent directly 

to the ATLP. 

I look forward to seeing who I will be working with on this exciting project and welcome all who wish 

to, to apply. 

Kind regards, 

Dan Rowlands  

Deputy Headteacher  
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